
July 9, 2019

Regular meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Sparta was held July 9, 2019, at
7:00 P.M.

Members present:  Supervisor Mark Schuster, Deputy Supervisor Glenn Kreiley, Council Deb
Halpenny and Dan Maloney.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read.  A motion was made by Glenn Kreiley and seconded
by Dan Maloney to accept the minutes.  All voted yes.  Carried 

 Assessor Holly Smalt reviewed her report.

Code Enforcement Officer Chuck Cagle reviewed his report.
 
Highway Superintendent Kevin Robinson reviewed his report.

A motion was made by Deb Halpenny and seconded by Glenn Kreiley to transfer $13,907.00
from Unanticipated Revenue to the following accounts: $13,049.00 to Engineering Contractual,
$463.00 to Unallocated Insurance Contractual, and  $395.00 to Taxes and Assessment on
Property Contractual.  All voted yes.  Carried.

General bills were audited and approved for a total amount of $3,047.70
Highway bills were audited and approved for a total amount of $26,689.36.
Street light bills were audited and approved for a total amount of $130.22.

A motion was made by Dan Maloney and seconded by Glenn Kreiley to adjourn the meeting.  
All voted yes.  Carried.
  
Next regular meeting will be held on August 13, 2019, at 7:00 P.M.

Town Clerk
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